
University South Neighborhood Association

Meeting Memorandum

January 7, 2020
The first meeting for 2020 of the University South Neighborhood Association was held 
on Tuesday, January 7.  The meeting was called to order by Sara Corrigan, with the 
Pledge of Allegiance.  

The current officers of University South Neighborhood Association are:  Sara Corrigan, 
President; Mitch Luman, Vice-President; Shannon Stigleman, Treasurer; and Loraine 
Luman, Secretary.  These people have offered to serve another year but, if you are 
interested in becoming an officer, please let Sara Corrigan know and a vote will be 
taken at the February meeting.

Chad Diedrich gave the crime report for incidents that occurred in November and 
December.  Following this, members gave accounts of other activities or concerns that 
had happened in the area.  On Thursday, January 9, at 6:00 will be the South Sector 
meeting of the Evansville police at 401 E. Columbia, if anyone is interested in attending.

Shannon Stigleman gave the treasurer’s report of $303.80.

If anyone is interested in any programs offered for meeting for the upcoming year, 
please contact Sara.

Great interest was expressed regarding having a combination meeting and picnic in the 
summertime on a regularly-scheduled Tuesday evening at Triangle Park in the 
neighborhood.  Smoked meat could be supplied and everyone would bring a covered 
dish.  More details will be discussed at later meetings.

Also suggested was again having a neighborhood meeting at Spuds N Stuff at Ross 
Center.  We had previously done this during a meeting in 2019 and it was well received.

The next meeting for University South Neighborhood will be on Tuesday, February 4.

Loraine Luman

USNA Secretary


